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Subject: Stag Brewery Revelopment

I am writing, as I have over the last 10 years, with regard to the serious implications of the over development of the 
Stag Brewery site. 
 
Although slight adaptions have been made in response to the Major of London’s comments, this development 
continues to defy the communities concerns, namely: 
 
DENSITY - overwhelms  
HEIGHT - blocks exceeding 7 storeys 
TRAFFIC - particularly safety - we are already in a daily, near gridlock situation  
SECONDARY SCHOOL - why?!  
 
I have lived in Mortlake for many years (my parents and grandparents also) and work in a local school. I embrace 
community life and welcome a sensitive approach for redevelopment - we need to put the heart back into Mortlake 
NOT rip it out!  
 
Juliet Lally 

Sent from my iPhone 


